
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
   
   

Friday 1st of  November 2019   
Week 3 Term 4 
Kia orana, Kia ora,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu ,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, greetings to all whānau 
and friends of Flat Bush School, 
It’s hard to believe but we are now into the month of November and already at the end of Week 3. This term we have 
nine weeks and school finishes for the year on Friday, December the 13th. Between now and then there will be lots of 
really exciting things happening at our school. Monday the 4th at 11am we have the Duffy Theatre performing in our 
school hall, come along and join us for what is always an entertaining time. Tuesday the 5th our Softball Teams 
compete in the Ōtara Interzone tournament at Rongomai Reserve. Wednesday night our choir is performing at the 
Auckland Town Hall from 7pm and then Friday we have our school disco, what a busy but fun filled week ahead.  

Getting Ready for School 
 ​Any families with children enrolling as 5 year olds anytime during 2020 are invited to come 
along to our first Transition into Flat Bush School meeting / morning tea. This is a new 
initiative where we will talk about how best to introduce your child to school prior to them 
starting.  We will go over what schooling looks like at the New Entrant / Year 1 level and 
answer any questions you may have. Hot drinks and some morning tea will be provided. 
Your child and any toddlers are welcome 

● Venue: Flat Bush School Hall 
20 Flat Bush Road Otara 

● Date: Tuesday 5​th​ November 
● Time: 9.30am – 10.30am 

Have a safe and happy weekend FBS whānau, great to see the sunny weather back, fingers crossed our All Blacks 
finish the World Cup well and  best of luck to the Samoan, Tongan and Kiwi Rugby League teams who are all playing 
test matches this weekend. 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal 

Learner profile  

Folau Malo  

 
 
Favourite food: Pizza 
Favourite Drink: Juice 
Favourite Movie: Ben Ten  
Favourite Sport: Rugb​y  

Teri Robinson 

 
 
Favourite food: McDonalds  
Favourite drink: Raspberry  
Favourite Movie: Mean Girls 
Favourite sport: Hockey 

Eric Feterika 

 
 
Favourite food: Burger 
Favourite drink: Coke 
Favourite movie: Take Home Pay 
Favourite sport: Rugby 
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This week Room 1 has been discovering and learning about bucket filling. Here is some of the 

work they have done. 

   
 

   

 

   

Flat Bush Learners working 

As part of a Kāhui Ako 

meeting at Botany Downs 

Secondary School on 

Thursday, October the 31st 

  

   



 

 


